
Physician Departure Announcement

Dr, Liu is relocating his practice

effective October 16th, 2025

Dear Patient,

We would like to inform you that Dr. Liu will be ending his Rheumatology practice at AOA
effective October 16,2025.

Beginning October 21,2025, Dr. Liu will be relocating his Rheumatology practice to:

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center (TTUHSC) Rheumatology Clinic
UMC Southwest Medical Park

4004 82nd Street, Suite D
Lubbock, TX 79423
Phone: 806-743-3150

As a patient, you have the option to:

● Remain with Arthritis & Osteoporosis Associates (AOA) and continue your care with
another experienced provider within our group, or

● Relocate your care with Dr. Liu at his new location with TTUHSC.

If you wish to stay with AOA, please contact our scheduling department at 806-771-2400 to
arrange your continued care.

If you prefer to continue seeing Dr. Liu at his new practice, please contact the TTUHSC
Rheumatology Clinic directly at 806-743-3150.

We appreciate the opportunity to be part of your healthcare journey and are committed to
ensuring a smooth transition, whichever path you choose.

Sincerely,
Arthritis & Osteoporosis Associates, LLP


